
 
 

Are you the parent/carer of a child with a developmental 
delay or disability commencing preschool in 2018? 

 
Children who are four by April 30 2018 are eligible to attend an ACT 

Education Directorate preschool in 2018. 
 

Disability Education and the Support at Preschool program are holding 
an information session for parents/carers of children with 

developmental delay or disability who are eligible for preschool in 2018. 
 

Where: Hedley Beare, Centre for Teaching and Learning 
Fremantle Drive, Stirling 

 
When: Wednesday 22 March 

                           12.00pm – 1.30pm 
 

 
 
 

The session will focus on: 

 The enrolment process 

 Preschool program options 

 Supporting preschool children with developmental delay and 

disability in  ACT Education Directorate  public schools 

 

To RSVP or find out more information please contact: 
Robyn Kitcher, Disability Education, Support at Preschool Program, 
 on 6205 7903 or email SupportatPreschool@ed.act.edu.au 
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